September 13, 2013

Mayor Tom Barrett
City Hall

200 E. Wells St.
Milwaukee, W1 53202

Dear Mayor Barrett:

The Havenwoods BID #31 recommend David Mitchell for re-appointment. David has been an integral
member of our Board of Directors, bringing his business acumen and his financial resources to our

efforts very consistently.

Mr. Mitchell has provided financial support for holiday events for our less fortunate neighborhood
families, has financially supported our neighborhood marketing efforts, and is now the donor to a
challenge grant to raise funds for our soon to be released neighborhood documentary.

His commitment to our organization and the City of Milwaukee has been unwavering with his latest
appointment to the Council on Workforce Development.

David Mitchell
920 W. Glendale
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Term: 10/1/2013-10/1/2015

Sincerely,
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Stephanie Harling
Havenwoods BID #31

cc: Rhonda Manual
cc: Clifton Crump
cc: David Mitchell
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